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Hi everyone! We have very      

    important news for you. As  

  many of you already know, 

Kath, our wonderful service 

manager recently suffered       

 a life changing event -  

she's dealing with it in an  

     incredibly inspirational way  

               and she really needs 

your help.  

To find out what happened, in her own words, and what you can to help turn a potentially awful event 

into something really positive, read on:  
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